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Dear Oak Creek Community, 

 

I hope you are safe, warm and happy!  January was a cold month with a couple of  

surprisingly warm days that got most of us outside to enjoy the record breaking      

temperatures.  What a nice change that was!  Now we are all bundled up in our   

scarfs and winter coats.  Yikes, it has been cold and yet the perfect weather for hot 

chocolate and a good book.  

 

At Oak Creek we are always striving to improve and implement best practices that 

will be useful to the property and to the residents.  We are currently working on a  

new parking   system for us to better track vehicles that belong to Oak Creek residents 

and to eliminate parking issues.  Stay tuned for this announcement and details.  

 

The staff at Oak Creek want to make the best out of the current situation and impact 

of COVID-19 by implementing new and creative ways to bring our community  

together.  We will be trying out for the first time in Oak Creek history a ZOOM 

event.  We are hoping to get a good turnout of resident participation so please check 

out page 3 for more information.  We look forward to seeing you via ZOOM. 

 

As always, thank you for choosing Oak Creek as your home.   

 

Sincerely,  
Suzanne Landers 
Property Manager 

1600 Sand Hill Road , Palo Alto, CA 94304  www.oakcreekapts.com, (650) 327-1600  
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May Events  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Property Updates: 

 Ball Machine: Currently closed.  We will resume services during the 

Spring. 

 Email: To be included in property updates and communications please 

make sure that you have opted in to receive emails from the Administra-

tion office.  Give us a call at 650-327-1600 to confirm that you are regis-

tered.  

 Fitness Center: Remains closed until further notice.  We will update you 

when the ordinance has been lifted. 

 Swimming Pools: The Main Pool at the Club remains open for the winter 

season. Please call the Club at 650-384-4716 or email OCA-

poolreservations@gb-a.com for reservations or questions.   

      No drop-ins    allowed at this time.  The Club will be closed  

      Monday, February 15th  in observance of President’s Day. 

 Tennis Courts: Online reservations only.  Please email occlub@gb-a.com if 

you have questions or require a login. 

 Resident Referral Program: Receive a $500.00 rent credit if your friend,  

      colleague or family member signs a 12-month lease.   Offer may change  

      without notice.   Please call the leasing office at 650-321-1701 for more   

      details. 

 

  

Netflix: Top 10 in the U.S. Today 

 

 

 
 
1. Fate: The Winx Saga 
2. The Next Three Days 
3. Bridgerton 
4. Home Front  
5. Go, Dog. Go! 
6. Mariposa De Barrio 
7. The Vanished 
8. Henry Danger 
9. Cocomelon 
10. Night Stalker: The Hunt for a Serial Killer 
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Coffee Break Wednesday 

Stop by the Administration office on Friday, February 12th 
between 2:00pm-4:00pm for a Valentine's Day treat.  This 

is a grab and go outdoor event so please wear your face 
mask and have you Oak Creek ID available.   

*while supplies last 

 

Events: 

Join us for a complimentary coffee on Wednesday, February 

3rd between 9:00am-11:00am at the Club.  Coffee will be 
served in The Oak Room, located the second level next to the 

elevator.  You must wear a face mask and present your Oak 
Creek ID at pick up  
 

 Be Our Valentine 

Coffee Break Wednesday 

Join us for a complimentary coffee on Wednesday, February 

17th between 9:00am-11:00am at the Club.  Coffee will be 
served in The Oak Room, located the second level next to the 

elevator.  You must wear a face mask and present your Oak 
Creek ID at pick up  
 

 
ZOOM Game Day 

Join us on Friday, February 26th from 3:30pm-4:10pm 

for our first ever Virtual BINGO!  Please email occlub@gb-
a.com to sign up.  We will send you all the information you 

need to register through ZOOM.  Resident's will have plenty 
of time to pick up BINGO cards.  Prizes will be distributed 
after the game.  Space is limited so please make sure to 

RSVP.  
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Oak Creek Apartments  
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 Administration Office  
Office Hours:            Mon-Fri 8:30am-5:30pm (Phone Calls and Email Only) 

Office Number:        (650)327-1600 

Fax Number:      (650)327-2459 

Suzanne Landers     Property Manager              slanders@gb-a.com          

Ty Po       Assistant Property Manager  typo@gb-a.com 

Daiana Rodriguez    Administrative Assistant                       dvega@gb-a.com 

                                            Maintenance 
Office Hours:            Mon-Fri 8:30am-5:30pm (Phone Calls and Email Only) 

Office Number:        (650)321-9761 

Billy Shamuel     Maintenance Manager   bshamuel@gb-a.com 

Gianna Bologna     Maintenance Services Coordinator gbologna@gb-a.com 

                                             

    Rental Office  
Office Hours:           Mon-Fri 8:30am-5:30pm     (Phone Calls and Email Only) 

                 Sat and Sun: 9am-5:30pm 

Office Number:        (650)321-1701 

Ed Tso             Leasing Director    etso@gb-a.com  

Patricia Garcia        Leasing Specialist     pgarcia@gb-a.com 

Roxane Hunt  Leasing Specialist    rhunt@gb-a.com 

Rudy Fuentes  Leasing Specialist    rfuentes@gb-a.com                            

      

                              

    Clubhouse:  
    (Phone Calls and Email Only) 
Office Hours:           Mon-Fri 8:30am-4:30pm 

    Sat-Sun: 9am-5:00pm 

Office Number:        (650)384-4716 

Fax Number:      (650)324-2849 

Estella Guerra                   eguerra@gb-a.com 

Susan Milliken  jmilliken@gb-a.com  

Sasha Inostrosa  sinostrosa@gb-a.com 

 

Tennis Courts      8:00am-8:00pm 

 

Fitness Center:      Temporarily Closed 

     
 

 

 

 

PATROL 

HOURS: 
 

COURTESY 

Daily 

    5:30pm-8:30am 

   1(408)520-1975 

  


